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Ronald McDonald House becomes
newest member of Nonprofit
Westchester

NONPROFIT WESTCHESTER

Nonprofit Westchester recently announced
the Ronald McDonald House of the greater
Hudson Valley as its newest member.

NPW is an advocacy organization that rep-
resents more than 90 nonprofits in the county.

“The Ronald McDonald House of the greater
Hudson Valley has been a key resource to our
community, having served as a home-away-
from-home for many families throughout
the Hudson Valley area and beyond,” Joanna
Straub, executive director of NPW, said. “We
are confident they will benefit from the resourc-
es.we provide, helping to strengthen the capac-
ity, increase the impact and raise the visibility of
nonprofit organizations in the region.” -

Since it opened its doors in May 2011, the
Ronald McDonald House of the greater Hudson
Valley has provided a temporary home for
families with critically ill or traumatically in-

jured children. The house is a critical part of a
child’s treatment, providing the ability for fami-
lies to stay together. The organization provides
families with a low-cost, safe and comfortable
home-like setting with the convenience of being
steps away from the hospital. Its staff and vol-
unteers provide comfort and support to families
during the most difficult time of their lives.

NPW provides the nonprofit sector with
a single unified voice for the role it plays in
the economic vitality and sustainability of the
county. The organization focuses on sharing
resources, connections and information, and
works to strengthen the nonprofit sector’s part-
nership with the for-profit and government sec-
tors for a more just and caring community.

For more information about Nonprofit
Westchester, visit npwestchester.org or call
914-332-6679.



